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NOTICE REGARDING 
TIME SENSITIVE DISTRIBUTION CHECKS 

(Atlantic Preferred Insurance Company, in receivership)  
 

 
The Department of Financial Services is in the process of closing the receivership of Atlantic 
Preferred Insurance Company.  This check is being sent to you in final payment of a claim 
that was filed by you or someone on your behalf. 
 
The enclosed check is time sensitive and is only valid for the period of time specified on the 
front of the check.  You should plan to deposit this check as soon as possible. 
 
 
Check Reissue Process 
 
The check has been issued based on the information on record with us. Sometimes, 
however, it is necessary to request that a check be reissued.  Examples of when it would be 
appropriate to request a reissue include name or address changes.  Instructions on how to 
submit a change of name and/or address are available at the following website: 
 

http://www.myfloridacfo.com/division/receiver 
 
All requests to reissue a check, including the required forms and supporting documentation, 
must be received no later than the deadline specified below to allow the Department sufficient 
time to process the requests prior to closing the distribution bank account. 
 
 

If a check reissue is needed,  
the deadline to submit a reissue request is:   

February 24, 2017 
 
 
Requests to reissue checks submitted after the deadline or in a format other than what 

is specified may result in delay in payment of your claim(s) 
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